
P. O. Box 4110 ● Biloxi, MS 39535 ● E-mail: msgulfcoastalumnae@gmail.com 

Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated 

Mississippi Gulf Coast Alumnae Chapter  
Intelligence is the Torch of Wisdom 

 

September 28, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The ladies of the Mississippi Gulf Coast Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta 

Sorority, Incorporated and I would like to thank you for your interest in our Little Mr. 

and Miss. Jabberwock grand experience. Jabberwock was first presented in 1925 by 

the Iota Chapter of Boston, Massachusetts as a means for raising monies for the 

Chapter’s local scholarship fund. The first Jabberwock was a huge success! The event 

has since earned a special place in the hearts of many and is now a nationally 

recognized tradition in Delta. Like our sister chapters, we are committed to sisterhood, 

scholarship, and service, and through this program we will be able to provide 

scholarships, leadership, and mentorship to young ladies and men along the 

Mississippi Gulf Coast. 

Our culminating event will be held February 2, 2019. This year’s theme, “Dream the 
Impossible Dream,” promises to build on the idea that nothing is impossible when 

you believe in yourself and your abilities. We have several engaging workshops and 

events planned for our participants leading up to the Jabberwock that will help them 

understand that as young ones they have the power to Dream Big.  

Please complete the enclosed application in its entirety allowing your child to also 

complete his/her component, All About Me. This information along with the required 

recommendations will be helpful during the selection process. Please remit your 

application and all enclosures to the following address: P. O. Box 4110 Biloxi, MS 

39535. Completed applications must be postmarked on or before October 13, 2018. 

Incomplete or late applications will not be considered. Notification of selection 

will be made via US mail. We look forward to this opportunity to dream with you and 

your child. Again, thank you for your interest in working with the Dynamic Ladies of 

Delta! 

Best Regards, 

 

____________________ 

Carla J. Evers, President 
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